
 

 

JUNE 2013 

CN(CAP00044)U1 

 

Construction Notice MAY 2014 

Cavill Avenue Construction Works 
 
Night works to replant palm trees will 
take place on Monday 19 May 2014 at 
the intersection of Cavill Avenue and 
Surfers Paradise Boulevard.  
 
To facilitate revegetation, Cavill 
Avenue east will be temporarily closed 
from 8:00pm to 4:00am.  

Night works: 

 Local access to Cavill Avenue and 
Orchid Avenue will be maintained via 
Elkhorn Avenue under traffic control for 
the duration of the closure.  

 Orchid Avenue will become two-way 
during the temporary closure. 

 During night works vehicles will use 
“quacker” (quieter) style reversing 
alarms to reduce noise. 

 Light towers will be placed to limit glare 
to nearby residences. 

 

 What to expect: 

 Installation of safety barriers and fencing to contain the construction area. 

 Replanting of palm trees on the southern side of the intersection.  

 Heavy machinery, excavation and crane movements to facilitate construction activities. 

 Construction noise, dust and vibration at times. Every effort will be made to minimise these 
impacts. 

 Timing of this work is subject to weather conditions and construction constraints.   

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during construction. 
 


